
                                   3rd  Sunday of Lent 

 Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased 

Brendan Daly 

Mary Garvey 

John O’Shea 

Mary Eyre 

Anniversaries 

Stephen Speller 

Ann Lavelle 

Breda &John Dunleavy 

Monica Curley 

Maura Tarpy 

David Connolly 

Kathleen Ryan 

Deceased members of Horan Family 

Paddy Barry 

Laurence O’Neill 

Gay Morrin 

Una Mangan 

Fr Jack O’Brien 

Mary Leonard 

Robert Mc Cabe 

As part of the Coronavirus 
guidelines and to minimise the 

risk of infection the Parish Office 
will be closed to the public on 

Mondays for the next few weeks 
and will open Tuesday to Friday 

from 9am to 11am you can still 
contact us by phone on 4600127 

or email 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with 
any requests or queries. We 

thank you for your    co-operation 
at this time 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum of 1340.00 

taken up at their Church Gate Collection last 
weekend and to remind you their next 

collection will be the Annual Collection on 

Psalm Sunday 5th April in aid of The Sunshine 
Fund. 

During lent numbers permitting we 
will have Morning Prayer each 
Wednesday & Friday at 7.05am. 

TAIZE MASSES FOR LENT 

Please note there will be no Taizé 

Mass this weekend 15
th

 March 

 There will be prayer around the 

Cross in St Paul’s Aaron Quay on 

Thursday 19
th

 March at 7.30pm 

 

St Paul’s Secondary School Greenhills 

Cancellation of Gala Concert 

Concert due to  Thursday 2nd April they 

will reschedule to a later date as soon 

as one becomes available if you have 
purchased tickets please ph 086 043 

3389 for information on obtaining a 

refund 

 

St Patrick's Day Mass 
arrangement 

We will have just one mass at 
10am streamed on the web you 

can log onto our website at 
www.stjudesparish.net 

We are asking people not to 
come to the Church during mass 

you are welcome to come after to 
say a prayer 

CORONA VIRUS UPDATE ON MASSES 
AND CEREMONIES HERE IN ST JUDES 

Talking with a few fellow priests 
we see no other way than to do 
the opposite of what we have 
been doing all our priestly lives 
and ask you our parishioners Not 
to come to Masses here in St 
Jude’s during this time of crisis. 
 
I will celebrate Mass at the usual 

weekday times of 0930 Mon to 

Friday and you can of course 

watch from the safety of your own 

homes via computer or smart 

phone. Other masses at different 

times can be accessed via the 

MCN Website and also Radio 

Maria on 210 Saorview TV. 

As for Sundays and St Patrick’s 

Day – we will just have one mass 

like the Pope in Santa Martha not 

open to the public celebrated in 

the church and on-line at 10am. 

Now the Holy Father has Swiss 

Guards to stop entry, I depend on 

your good sense and civic spirit. 

However I propose that on these 

days after the mass I will be 

available until 1230 and happy to 

give individuals Holy 

Communion. 

These are extraordinary times and as 

the Tanaiste said normally in times of 

crisis we come together, but at this 

unique time of crisis we are asked not 

to come together but to pray for each 

other at home, or in empty but safer 

churches. 

Fr. Brendan 

10.00am & 6.30pm Mass on Saturday 

Cancelled 

Just one Mass streamed on the web at 

10am Sunday and 10am St Patrick's 

Day Daily Mass streamed at 9.30am 

each day Monday to Friday please do 

not come  to the  church at these 

times Church will be open as usual so 

you can come to light a candle or say 

a prayer outside mass times 

 COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 

ALONE has launched a national support line 
and additional supports for older people who 
have concerns or are facing difficulties relat-
ing to the outbreak of COVID-19 (Corona-
virus). Professional staff are available to an-
swer queries and give advice and reassur-
ance where necessary. The support line is 
open Monday to Friday, 8am-8pm, by calling 
0818 222 024. Hours may be extended to 
meet the demand. 

 
Monday eve adoration will go 
ahead from 7 to 9pm  
 
 Our Journey into Faith programme has 

been cancelled for the next few weeks 

we will reschedule later 

http://www.stjudesparish.net/
mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com
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